
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29 February 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Your child is currently in Year 6 and so in May they will be taking part in the 2024 end of Key 

Stage 2 national curriculum tests. 

This is a statutory assessment which is completed by all Year 6 pupils. 

To read more information about the assessment please click the link below where you will be 

taken to an information leaflet provided by the Standards and Testing Agency. 

 

Key Stage 2 national curriculum tests - Information for parents 

 

We value any support you can offer your child in preparing for these assessments. If you are 

not sure which areas your child is currently learning, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Upcoming parents evenings are a good place to do this. 

 

If you have any questions do not hesitate to ask me or your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jeavon Leonard 

Deputy Head 

 

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/65d8800b87005a001a80f8b5/2024_Information_for_parents_assessment_results_at_the_end_of_key_stage_2.pdf

